
and girls of a true, stalwart Christian 
character that shall make the people of 
Mackenzie River a not unworthy part 
of the Church of Christ.

A Few Facts About St. Peter’s 
Church, Hay River.

On the 8th of October, 1901, the 
Indians met in the Chief's house to 
talk over the subject of building a house 
for God. This was a purely voluntary 
meeting called by the Chief himself, 
unknown to Mr. Marsh, who was then 
in charge of the Mission. After dis­
cussing the subject among themselves, 
they came up to Mr. Marsh on Sunday, 
October 27th, and asked permission to 
carry out their wish to build a house 
for God to be used for worship. Mr. 
Marsh not only agreed to allow them 
to do so, but promised to help them 
build it. This pleased them very much 
and they set to work with a good will. 
The first log was cut October 29th and 
they went off to the woods that winter 
to cut logs. They worked at these 
until the fur-hunting season opened. 
Mr. Marsh’s absence on furlough put 
a stop to the work in 1902 and, like
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